
 

 

 

Stephenson College - July 2018  
Hello Stephenson Alumni!  

It’s been a busy summer so far here at Stevo and we have much to report on, from transition 
updates to information on the latest alumni event, and the last one ever at Queen’s Campus in 
Stockton! Since a lot seems to be changing at Stephenson at the moment, make sure you’re 
keeping up to date with all the goings on by staying in contact! You can email me at 
stephenson.alumni@durham.ac.uk or check out our website. Also, make sure to like us on 
Facebook. 

We’d love to hear from you and for you to get involved! So, here’s all the news from Stevo! 

TRANSITION NEWS 

So far, so good on the transition front! Slowly but steadily our college staff are moving down to our 
new building on the Howlands site! Coming up soon we have our bar refurbishment and Central 
makeover, so we will be well and truly creating our new home. Save the date for our first dinner at 
our new site, the 28th September, as we would love to see you there. 

STEVO ANGELS  

Stevo Angels is our college’s alumni to student advisory scheme, which is an excellent opportunity 
for alumni to get involved in college life. This scheme involves getting in touch with our students and 
talking to them about life after Uni. This year, we are introducing Angels of the Month, meaning that 
different members of the alumni are being invited back into college to talk to our current students 
about how they got involved in all things Stevo! This also includes being featured on our new bar 
mats and choosing the college drink of the month, and being invited to a dinner! If you’d like to hear 
more about this, let me know at stephenson.alumni@durham.ac.uk 

WHAT’S GOING ON OVER SUMMER? 

This summer, for the last time, we have our KPMG students here! They arrived at the beginning of 
July and will be enjoying all the wonders of our JCR. The events that are going to take place include 
Jump 360 trips, World Cup theme bar nights, dinners, sporting events, nights out in Yarm and pool 
competitions. It is wonderful having the KPMGs here, and to see Central buzzing with life again! We 
wish them all the success for their time at summer school. 

UPCOMING ALUMNI EVENTS 

As our time at Queen’s comes to an end, we would like to extend an invitation to all local alumni to 
attend our final dinner at the Waterside Restaurant. This promises to be an amazing and emotional 
night as we end the era of Stephenson in Stockton-on-Tees. Sign up.  

  

Hope to see you all soon! 

Molly  

Molly Bennett, Alumni Relations Assistant  
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